
the 

ASSAM UNIVERSITY::SILCHAR 

NOTIFICATION 

 

In view of the representation received from the Assam University Students’ 

Union for postponement of University Examinations, it is hereby notified that 

PG/UG/Integrated Odd Semester Examinations December, 2019 of both the 

campuses of Assam University and PG departments of Haflong Govt. College 

scheduled to be held during the period 18-24 December, 2019 are hereby 

postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. 

Fresh dates for the above examinations shall be notified in consultation with 

all concerned. 

The dates of the rest of the Examinations shall remain unchanged and be 

held as per programme already notified. 

This is issued with the approval of the Vice-chancellor. 

    
 (Dr. S. Dutta Roy) 

 Controller of Examinations  

 

No. AUE/PG/Odd/103/2019       Dated, 16th December, 2019 

 

Copy for information and necessary action to: 

1) Pro Vice-Chancellor, Assam University, Diphu Campus for kind information.  

2) All Deans of Schools, AUS. 

3) All Heads of Departments, AUS/AUDC.   

4) Principal, Haflong Govt. College. 

5) Registrar/Finance Officer, AUS. 

6) Director, Computer Centre/System Analyst with a request to upload the same 

in the University website/Examination Portal. 

7) JRs/ARs(Exam),AUS. 

8) Treasury Officer, Haflong, Dima Hasao District. 

9) Officer in charge, Diphu Police Station. 

10)  SO(PG)/SO(O)(Exam), AUS. 

11)  P.S. to Vice-Chancellor for information of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor. 

12)  All Dealing Assistants, PG/Professional Cell (Exam), AUS. 

 

 

  Controller of Examinations 


